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CANCELLATION 

OF A SUPPLY TENDER PROCEDURE 

OPHTHALMIC LENS SURFACING LABORATORY EQUIPMENT 
 

1. Publication reference 

CAR100702 – DCI-NSA PVD / 2009 / 222-937  

2. Date of publication 

4  February, 2011 

3. Programme 

DCI 

4. Contracting authority 

Sightsavers 

5. Other information 

The call for tenders as referenced above has been cancelled by the Contracting Authority due to 

the fact that no tender has been received for Lots 1, 2 and 3.  

Lot 4 needs to be compatible with all other Lots and we can not proceed with procurement of Lot 

4 until we determine the specifications prescribed by the manufacturer of the rest of the system, 

including the prescribed software. Therefore we are not in a position to proceed with procurement 

of Lot 4. 

 

Notes: 

Should a new tender procedure be launched for this project, a new procurement notice will be published. 

Natural or legal persons interested should not therefore send proposals or requests for information at this 

stage. 


